
 

     

      

          

              

              

              

              

          

 
7th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Class arrangements academic year 2016/17 
 
Class Plym – FS/Y1 – Miss Finnimore 
Class Cremyll – Y1/2 – Mrs Illingworth 
Class Tamar – Y3/4 – Mr Wilde 
Class Lynher – Y5/6 – Mrs Ferguson and Mrs Dennehy 
 
Mrs Champion will continue to teach at the school 4 days a week. She will take PE throughout the 
school and interventions to support particular groups of children. She will also be available to cover 
supply when teachers go on courses. 
 
Classes Plym and Cremyll 
 
The year 1 children will be split for registration and some school trips where necessary. During 
Mathematics and English, the children will be differentiated in groups according to their individual 
needs across both Class Plym and Class Cremyll. This will ensure the input and support the children 
receive is appropriate for them. During the afternoons, KS1 and the foundation stage will be mixed 
through a cross curricular, creative approach to the curriculum, which we pride ourselves on here at 
Fourlanesend.  
 
We will arrange a date for the Year 1 parents, Miss Finnimore and Mrs Illingworth to meet and 
discuss the plans in more detail before the end of term. At this point we will tell you which class your 
child will be registered in. 
 
If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Rebecca Norton 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 
     

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR  
 
Tel:   01752 822502 
Fax:  01752 823407 
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